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November 9, 2020 

 

VIA EMAIL ONLY 

 

City of Shelbyville 

Board of Zoning Appeals 

Attn: Adam Rude, Director of Planning 

44 W. Washington Street 

Shelbyville, Indiana 46176 

 

Re:  BZA 2020-12-Sumerford Administrative Appeal 

 

Dear Adam: 

 

 Per our prior discussion, we have agreed to continue the hearing before the Shelbyville 

Board of Zoning Appeals scheduled for tomorrow, November 10, 2020.  This continuance is being 

requested on behalf of the petitioners Brunside LLC and Sumerford Land Trust I (collectively, 

“Petitioner”) so that Petitioner may continue its investigation into this matter in an effort to 

amicably resolve it.  It is requested that this continuance be to the next scheduled BZA hearing, 

and will be without further notice being required. 

 

 If this does not conform with our prior conversations, please let me know as soon as 

possible.  Thank you again for your cooperation with this matter. 

 

Very truly yours, 

    

KATZ●KORIN●CUNNINGHAM●PC 
 

/s/ Donald J. Smith 

 

Donald J. Smith 

 

DJS/vh 

 

cc (all via e-mail): Robert Adams, Esq. 

   Petitioner 

   Jenny Meltzer, Esq. 

   Tom Vander Luitgaren, Esq. 
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